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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for my safe 
trip to Ivory Coast. 

• Praise the Lord for the visitors 
for our evangelistic services. 

• Pray for the finances needed 
for re-stuccoing the church 
building in July.  

• Pray for salvation of the 
visitors at the evangelistic 
outreach.  

• Pray for the Bible stand at the 
local market each week.  

• Pray for spiritual growth in 
the church of Saint-Gaudens. 

• P r a y f o r o u r f u r l o u g h 
preparations that we would be 
able to see most if not all our 
supporting churches. 

• Pray that we would be able to 
raise more support while on 
furlough from Aug. 2017 to 
Jan 2018.

Evangelistic Outreach 
 The weekend of March 25, we had an evangelistic outreach at the 
church in Saint-Gaudens. We had special services on Saturday and 
Sunday with a guest speaker. We were greatly encouraged in the fact that 
we had first time visitors for each service. Please pray that as we continue 
to develop relationships with those who came to the conferences that 
they would come to a saving knowledge of Christ. 

 These few months have been very busy with ministry 
opportunities. We were blessed to see people of the church 
grow in their walk with the Lord as well. From March 11-20, I 

was in Ivory Coast teaching 
in a Bible institute. What a 
great blessing it was to see 
the Lord work in the lives of 
the students. In 35 hours of 
class time, introductions to 

four doctrines were taught (Bible, God, Christ and Holy 
Spirit). While I was there, I was able to meet Jean Goue, an 
Ivorian pastor that had contacted me through our church 
website. He has been able to receive training at the Bible 
institute since classes began at the institute.  

 Agnès, one of the ladies we met  from Luchon, was able 
to come to church in Saint-Gaudens recently. Please pray that 
she will be able to continue coming since we no longer have 
authorisation  to use the meeting hall. We have tried to meet 
in restaurants and cafes, but none will allow us to have a 
meeting place. Please pray that the Lord would lead.

March - April 2017

Teaching in Ivory Coast

Evangelistic Outreach

Jean Goue


